SIMPSON GUMPERTZ & HEGER ’
Engineering of Structures
28 January 2008 and Building Enclosures

Mr. Hank Dunn
Maine Medical Center
22 Bramhall Street
Portland, ME 04102

Project 820684 — Central Utility Plant, Maine Medical Center, Portland, Maine
Dear Mr. Dunn:

As Structural Engineer of Record and Special Inspector for the above-mentioned project, we
visited the site during construction to observe the work for conformance with structural portions
of the Construction Documents, which we submitted for permit. Based on these site visits we
conclude that, to the best of our knowledge and belief, the work is in compliance with the
structural portions of the Construction Documents and the provisions of the governing building
code (International Building Code, 2003 Edition).

We are sending this statement as a requirement for the temporary certificate of occupancy for
the portions of the project listed above. Upon complete of all punch-list items for these portions
of the project, we will submit our final affidavit as required for the certificate of occupancy.

Respectfully Submitted, —  _anuny
Simpson Gumpertz & Heger Inc.

Joseph J. Zona, P.E. 1.;;,'-*_.\'-:-‘-!

Structural Engineer of Record
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